
 

 

 

 

 

29 May 2024 

 

Dear Jack 

Petition P-06-1404 Increase clarity and rights for people on direct payments or WILG to live  

Independently 

Thank you for your letter of 11 April 2024, drawing attention to the above petition.  

The Committee noted the letter at its meeting on 15 May. As you are aware, we will be starting our 

Stage 1 scrutiny of the Health and Social Care Bill shortly and will give consideration to the issues 

raised by the petition as part of that work.   

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Russell George MS 

Chair, Health and Social Care Committee 

Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 
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